4/11/18

To: Randi Anderson, Superintendent
Pelican Rapid Public Schools ISD #548

Randi,

Please accept my notice that | will be leaving the Pelican Rapids school district. My last day will be
Thursday, April 26th.

| have appreciated my experience at the district — it is filled with amazing staff and students. | am better
for having been part of the district. 1 know to an even deeper level the dedication and effort it takes to
make schools work. As an employee, parent and spouse of a staff member, | have been proud to call the
district my home.

Thank you for everything —

L

CJ Holl
Business Manager
Pelican Rapids ISD #548



